
The SDSU Age-Friendly University Steering
Committee is looking for members!

Are you passionate about creating an inclusive environment for
students of all ages? 

The purpose of the AFU Steering Committee is to cultivate a campus, where
individuals of all ages feel welcome in the SDSU community while promoting the
10 Principles of the Age-Friendly University.

What We’re Looking For:
Students, faculty or SDSU staff, who are ready to champion the Age-Friendly
movement
Dedicated individuals, who can commit to  to help  plan events and promote
AFU initiatives 
Diverse voices and perspectives that can help highlight strengths and
challenges faced by non-traditional aged staff & students.

Being a part of the AFU Committee is your chance  to share your voice and
ideas. The Committee meets once monthly and is a year-long commitment.

Interested?
Please email the AFU Point of

Contact:  Jocelyn Smith at
jsmith20@sdus.edu


